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Westernport Water announces winners! 

During December 2014, Westernport Water selected two lucky direct debit customers to 
each win a $1000 gift card simply for paying their bills by direct debit. 

Westernport Water is pleased to announce the winners of the second and final draw of 
the direct debit competition were Rosalind Jessop of Phillip Island and Lawrence Crino-
Sprague of Hallam. 
 
“The promotion was the first of its kind for Westernport Water and we’ve been very 
pleased with the response from customers”, said Geoff Russell Public Relations 
Manager Westernport Water. 
 
“Direct Debit is Westernport Water’s favoured payment method because it’s efficient and 
cost-effective, which helps us keep charges down. 
  
Customer who would like to take advantage of Westernport Water’s convenient and 
hassle free Direct Debit payment options should call 1300 720 711”, said Geoff. 
 

  

Above from left, Managing Director Murray Jackson congratulating Rosalind Jessop, and 
Geoff Russell Public Relations Manager with the final competition winner Lawrence 
Crino-Sprague. 

 

 


